
 

 

 

To.  AFBC Muslim Boxing Community 

Dubai, 6 June 2025 

 

 

A message to our AFBC Muslim Brothers and Sisters sent on behalf of the Normalisation 

Committee and Chair   

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

This Eid al-Adha, let your hearts be as resilient as your spirit in the ring. As we commemorate the 

legacy of sacrifice and gratitude, may every jab and every step you take remind you of the relentless 

determination it takes to overcome both challenges and adversity. Today, we celebrate not only a 

blessed tradition but also the unyielding courage that makes each of you a true fighter. 

In the same way that every round in the ring teaches us endurance and strategy, Eid al-Adha teaches 

us the value of sacrifice, unity, and reflection. Whether you’re stepping into the ring or supporting 

one another from the sidelines, let compassion, respect, and strength guide your journey. Embrace 

the lessons of the past, honour the spirit of the day, and continue striving for excellence both in sport 

and in life. 

Eid Mubarak to our incredible boxing family—may your punches be powerful, your heart unwavering, 

and your future bright as the lights in the arena. 

With respect and admiration, 

 

 

Ms Pearl Dlamini 

Chair of the AFBC Normalisation Committee 

 

 

 

 


